
Y0040_GNHHHG5HH_22_PEIA_C

ACTION REQUIRED: Send West Virginia PEIA Your Medicare Information.

Dear West Virginia PEIA Medicare-Eligible Member, 

We are very excited to welcome you to the Humana family starting January 1, 2022. Due to 
the federal rules governing Medicare Advantage, PEIA and Humana are required to have your 
permanent residential address and Medicare ID number on file and report it to the Center for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). 

Your permanent residential address cannot be a Post Office (P.O.) Box. Your Medicare ID 
number is located on your red, white, and blue Medicare card.

Please complete the form below and return it to PEIA, using the enclosed envelope, no later 
than October 31, 2021. If you do not provide the necessary information, you will not be 
able to be enrolled in the PEIA/Humana Medicare Retiree Plan effective January 1, 2022.



Please note: Your mailing address and residential address can be different, and your mailing 
address can be a P.O. Box.

Last Name First Name PEIA ID Number

Residential Address:

City: State: Zip:

Mailing Address:

City: State: Zip:

Medicare ID:

Signature: Date:

Please mail your completed form using the enclosed envelope with the WV PEIA address:

WV PEIA  
Attn: Medicare Unit  
601 57th St. SE, Suite 2  
Charleston, WV 25304-9943

If you have any questions about any of this information, please call  
Group Medicare Customer Care at 1-800-783-4599 (TTY: 711).  
Our hours of operation are Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. – 9 p.m., Eastern time. 

Sincerely, 

Humana and PEIA Medicare Team
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